
AISWCD Resolution 2017-3 

District Director and Employee Training 

 

Whereas: District Forums have generally expressed a need for additional District Director and Employee 

training. 

Whereas: The Department of Agriculture no longer has the resources to provide elected Directors or 

Employee training as in the past. 

Whereas: The State of Illinois Budget complications have caused Districts to make numerous changes in 

District Budgets, District Administration, District Operations all occurring while there have been 

numerous changes in State and Federal regulations. 

Whereas: The Association of Illinois Soil and Water Conservation Districts (AISWCD) has constantly 

provided District Director Training as part of the Annual Convention Agenda. This Training has been 

excellent basic training. This training has been available for all Directors but has been attended by a 

minimum number of Directors. The Association has not implemented a program to recognize those 

Directors who have completed the training. 

Therefore be it Resolved: That the AISWCD develop an enhanced District Director and Employee 

Training Program with appropriate amount of time allotted for training and a recognition and 

achievement program. 

 

Approved by: Wayne SWCD Board on May 15, 2017 

Approved by: AISWCD Board – June 6, 2017 

Friendly Amendment Approved by: Wayne SWCD Board on June 20, 2017 

Approved by: Voting Delegates at Annual Meeting on July 25, 2017 

 


